
Ulysses Club  

Mt Lindesay Branch  

“Low Down” 

Social Meetings are now held on the second Wednesday of 
each month, starting at 7.30pm. 

We meet in The Function Room at Browns Plains Tavern 
64 Browns Plains Road, Browns Plains 4118 

 
The next meeting is to be held on Wednesday 9th February 

2022 at 7:30pm.  at Browns Plains Tavern. 
 

January 2022 

Got News? 

We are always looking for good articles for our news-
letter. If you have some news to share, send it in. 

Timeline for publishing is the Sunday before the so-
cial meeting each month. 

Need a JP? 

 

 

•Witness documents and statutory declarations 

•Certify documents as true and correct copies 

•Certify Identity 

•Witness and administer oaths and affirmations 

Contact 

Cackles 0419 707 995  or  

Waffles 0419 783 364 



Committee Meetings are held 1st Wednesday of the Month at 
Browns Plains Tavern. 

 

          All are welcome to come along, and share 
some ideas! 

If you want to attend a committee meeting 
send a text to Splat (el Presidente)  

David Dawson (Splat) 

President 

Phone: 0418 108 195 

Debbie Battle (Blush) 

Secretary 

Phone: 0422 091 280 

Julie Irwin (Pony) 

Treasurer 

Phone: 0408 750 032 

Greg Tenbrink (GT) 

Webmaster/Newsletter Editor 

Vacant – See Splat 

Ride Coordinator 

David Pashley (Popeye) 

Sheriff 

Phone: 0404 143 339 

Honorine Grey (Staples) 

Membership & 

Welfare Officer 

Phone: 0407 842 242 

Karen Scheuber 
(Happy Feet) 

Raffle Lady 

Carolina Pashley (Chilli) 

Raffle Lady 

Russell Scheuber  
(Stoney) 

Committee 

Peta-Maree  Hutley 

Committee 



 

President's Report – Splat's Say  

Hello All, 
 
Welcome 2022, 
 
First up, the AGM has been postponed until February due to concerns with 
Covid. 
 
No matter what your view is the committee feels it’s not worth the risk having 
everyone together. So sorry you have me as President 
 
Happy Feet and Chilli will be going out with BMaD this week to get school 
supplies for all those kids/families that need a hand up. We will send an 
update after the go shopping. 
 
I hope everyone had a safe Xmas and New Year. 
 
If there is Anyone that you know that hasn’t done well in the silly season, 
please let me know so we can follow up with them. 
 
Splat (David) 
Club President 
Ride Coordinator and 
Indian Owner 
  
splatdavid@gmail.com 
0405302547 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Secretary's Report – Secretary Scribbles 

Welcome to 2022. 

 

Hope everyone has had a lovely Christmas and New Year break. 

 

Well it seems CoVid has run rapid in Qld so please stay safe while you are out 

and about. 

 

Debbie 

 

Debbie Battle 

#59318 

Secretary 



 

Message from the Editor, Webmaster 

Hi all and welcome to the January 2022 edition of our newsletter.  
 
First newsletter for 2022 and already CoVid has had another impact on branch 
operations, with the AGM being postponed. 
 
Unfortunately I don’t think much will change between now and our next 
rescheduled AGM for February. 
 
Please ensure you are doubled vaccinated and if your are eligible get a booster 
shot. The rules around venue entrance management such as entry to Browns 
Plains Tavern are not going to change between now and the 9th of February. 
 
Also if you are vaccinated you a significantly less chance of catching CoVid and 
even if you did catch it, the protection the vaccine provides should make the 
illness much less severe. 
 
I’m writing this from the cabin of the Spirit of Tasmania, with our motorhome 
safely tucked away down in the vehicle transport. Another few hours and we 
will back on the mainland. See you all in February. 
 
Don’t forget the ride calendars are also on our web site—
www.mtlindesayulysses.com.au and Facebook—www.facebook.com/
ulyssesmtlindesaybranch 
 
 
 
Stay safe and upright. 
Cheers GT   #60143  

https://mtlindesayulysses.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/ulyssesmtlindesaybranch
https://www.facebook.com/ulyssesmtlindesaybranch


Happy BirthdayHappy Birthday  

  JanuaryJanuary 

Honorine  “Staples” Grey   6th 

 

Debbie “Blush” Battle    7th 



 

 



All of the services below are supplied by members of our branch. If 

you are seeking any of these services, please contact the member 

directly on their contact number listed below. 

Embroidery 

3Geez printz & Design – Fiona Gibson 0429 488 229 
 

Electrical 
Dylan Irwin - 0430 180 422 
 

Finance – www.fundadream.com.au 
Fund a Dream – Lisa Butler 0419 707 995 

Queensland Security Solutions - www.securityguardsqueensland.com.au 

QSS – David Dawson 0418 108 195 

 
 

If you have an item for sale, please send photos and details to GT 
(Greg) via email gregtenbrink@hotmail.com 

 

Ideally if it is clothes or shoes etc. bring the items to the monthly 
meeting so people can try them on. 

 

Once sold, please let GT know, so he can remove the items from the 
newsletter. 

 

There is no cost to advertise (if you are a member). 

 

Please contact the seller directly if you are interested in an item.  

http://www.fundadream.com.au/
http://www.securityguardsqueensland.com.au/


Ladies DriRider jacket Airflow system with liner. Good condition. Selling 

for a friend. Pick up Flagstone. Size 14. $60. See Russell Scheuber 

0430584900 



Torque large leather jacket. New never worn. Pickup Flagstone. Sell-

ing for a friend. Size L. I have one and most comfortable I've ever 

worn. 

$70. 

See Russell Scheuber. 0430584900 


